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National Lineworker Appreciation Day April 14th

Electric lineworkers are wired to serve and show strength that shines in darkness. They are 
committed to keeping our communities connected and illuminating life. On April 14, we celebrate 
these remarkable individuals on National Lineworker Appreciation Day. The next time you flip a 
switch, take a moment to remember those who make it possible—the lineworkers who ensure we 

have reliable electricity.

229 Highway 51 • P.O. Box 715 • Postville, IA 52162-0715
T: (563) 864-7611 • F: (563) 864-7820 • E-mail: acrec@acrec.coop • Website: acrec.com APR   25

Salute to Our Lineworkers



To provide excellent service and keep our crews as safe as 
possible, please help us with the following:

•	 At a job site, do not stop to ask crews what they are 
working on or when power might be restored. Crew 
members need to give the repairs their full attention 
to ensure safety. Asking them questions can divert 
their attention and increase the amount of time it 
takes for the issues to be resolved.

•	 When driving by a utility truck (or any roadside 
vehicle with flashing lights), please move over and 
give them space. In a work zone, follow all signage, 

including speed limits. Drivers who travel through 
a work zone too fast can endanger workers on the 
ground and up in the bucket.

•	 If one of our employees is in your yard or on an 
easement to address service issues, be sure to 
secure your dogs. Please keep meters and padmount 
transformers (green boxes) free from obstructions.

Please be patient as we work on an outage or other issues. 
Safety is our top priority, for you and for our employees. 

Learn more at safeelectricity.org. 


